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Melissa Garber

From: Melissa Garber

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 2:03 PM

To: 'RUSTYBOYERTARPON@GMAIL.COM'; 'Will Price'

Cc: Columbia County Addressing; Columbia County Zoning Department; Troy Crews

Subject: FW: App #65771 & 312 SW Montana St (Separate Apps)

Please see the response below from David Moore in GIS. Please advise how you would like to move 
forward. 
 

“The sun is a daily reminder 
that we too can rise again 
from the darkness, that we too 
can shine our own light.” 

 
Melissa Garber 
Administrative Supervisor 

Columbia County  

Building and Zoning 

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21 

Lake City, Florida 32055 

Ph (386) 758-1008 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the 

intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information 

protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or distribute this e-

mail message or it's attachments.  If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error, 

please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

From: David Moore <david_moore@columbiacountyfla.com>  

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 1:59 PM 

To: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com> 

Subject: RE: App #65771 & 312 SW Montana St (Separate Apps) 
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Application 65771 will not need to change, the utility address was issued using the driveway on the building application. 

312 SW Montana will be the address unless the house is placed in the same spot since it is two lots that can be divided 

and sold in the future. That would cause a numbering confliction with addressing and emergency response. 

 

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>  

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 9:52 AM 

To: Columbia County Addressing <addressing@columbiacountyfla.com> 

Subject: App #65771 & 312 SW Montana St (Separate Apps) 

 
Good morning, 
Can you review app 65771 and see if the address needs to change based on the site plan provided? We issued 
him a utility only address initially. Also, the one we spoke about on Montana, 308/312 is calling about 
keeping 308. I explained to her that wasn’t an option based on the location of the home. So she will be 
reaching out to you also. Thanks! 
 

“The sun is a daily reminder 
that we too can rise again 
from the darkness, that we too 
can shine our own light.” 

 
Melissa Garber 
Administrative Supervisor 

Columbia County  

Building and Zoning 

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21 

Lake City, Florida 32055 

Ph (386) 758-1008 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the 

intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information 

protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or distribute this e-

mail message or it's attachments.  If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error, 

please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 


